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Dr, H. B. Stenzel, Geologist
Bureau of Economic Geology
The University of Texas
University Station, Box B
Austin 12, Texas

Dear Dr, Stenzel:

This is just a note in reply to your letter of
July 5, 1947, to inform you that the Southeastern Geological
Society plans dfield trip in November to cover the Gulf
Hammock problem, about which I wrote you.

I will certainly see that you are given an invi-
tation to attend, and I think that we can word it strong
enough so that the authorities-that~be will feel free to
allow you to come,

Very sincerely yours,

Ry Voo

ROBERT 0. VERNON
ROVi#jn Associate Geologist





